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22/11/2022  11:22:452022/4871/L COMMNT Sibylle Tretera I am very concerned about the excavation of two vaults in this conservation area. The process of which is 

going to threaten the stability and safety of the surrounding ancient buildings and basements on The Mount, 

most of which are 200 years old. 

It's likely to also affect our existing ancient canal system running through The Mount is fragile and has caused 

flooding of several basements in the past along the road in 2022 and 2021. 

We consistently have problems with the street dropping over existing basements along the road. 

This major building site will also mean heavy machinery is present on the road, adding to more damage to 

pavement and street and the existing basements along the road. Lastly we'll face traffic disruption over 

months in the area due to the single lane system during the construction, with vehicles clogging up the street 

due to the building work underway.
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